
From: Michael Fetherman <mfetherman@mlschools.org> 

Subject: COVID-19 Screening Certification 

Date: 09/06/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:   

We look forward to having your child(ren) return to school starting on Thursday, 
September 9th.  

In an effort to ensure our school community remains vigilant against the spread 
of COVID-19, please complete this form certifying that you will screen your child 
on a daily basis for symptoms of COVID-19 and will keep your child home if any 
of the criteria on the Covid-19 Daily Screening are met. A copy of the district's 
Covid-19 Daily Screening for Students can be viewed below. Please note you 
must complete this form for each of your children.  

Submission of this screening certification is only required once for the 2021-22 
school year. This certification will replace last year's daily screening COVID-19 
questionnaire.   

As always, please reach out to your school’s nurse if you have any questions 
or concerns. Wishing you and your family an enjoyable remainder of the 
summer break. 

Regards,  

Michael J. Fetherman 

Superintendent of Schools  

https://forms.gle/MJvjjZp8uYXaDfLA8


 
 

 


